
Minutes of the Members’ Meeting of the EPSC 2022 
 
April 12, 2022, Braga  
 

• The president presents updates on the current situation of the EPCS 
• Presentation of summary statistics regarding paper submissions for and participation at the 

2022 EPCS Conference 
• 2023 meeting: A presentation from Martin Gassebner regarding the 2023 meeting in 

Hannover, Germany, was received with enthusiasm. 
• The 2024 meeting of the EPCS (already presented at a previous members’ meeting) will be 

held in Vienna, organized by Monika Koeppl-Turyna.  
• Wicksell Prize Committee 2022. Next year’s committee will consist of Paola Profeta 

(former President), Zohal Hessami (President) and Jan-Egbert Sturm (EJPE representative). 
• Outgoing members of the board. The meeting thanked the three outgoing members: Andreas 

Fuchs, Zohal Hessami and Massimiliano Piacenza for their contribution to the society. 
• Election of the new President. The meeting elected Zohal Hessami as the new President of 

the EPCS.  
• Election of new members of the board. The meeting elected Kai Gehring (University of 

Bern), Agnese Sacchi (Sapienza University Rome) and David Stadelmann (University of 
Bayreuth) 

• The presence of women at EPCS is stable at only around 27%. The President Paola Profeta 
opens a discussion about the gender balance at the conference and on how to improve the 
presence of women. The members discuss the topic. After the discussion, the session 
“Women in public choice” starts.   

 
 
Braga, 12 April 2022 
 
Paola Profeta 


